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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

July 17, 2025 

WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICE OF SPECIAL SERVICES HOSTS 
STAFF TRAINING FOR UPCOMING SCHOOL YEAR 

The Williamsburg County School District (WCSD) Office of Special Services is actively preparing 
for the upcoming academic year by conducting a week-long professional training session at 
Kingstree Middle Magnet School of the Arts, the week of July 14-17th.  

The training brings together special education teachers, support staff, and curriculum 
implementation consultants to enhance instructional practices, review compliance procedures, 
and strengthen service delivery for students with disabilities. 

“This training ensures our staff is fully equipped to meet the diverse needs of all learners across 
the district,” said Thelvanesa Murphy-Greene, Executive Director of Special Services. “We are 
committed to providing high-quality support, fostering inclusion, and promoting success for 
every student we serve.” 

Topics covered during the training include: 

• IEP compliance and documentation best practices 
• Instructional strategies for diverse learners 
• Positive behavioral interventions and supports (PBIS) 
• Updates on federal and state special education guidelines 
• Collaborative planning with general education teachers 
• Curriculum alignment to standards 

This annual training reflects WCSD’s dedication to continuous improvement, staff development, 
and equity in education. 
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